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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO OCTOBER 10, 2018

An Electronic Announcement was posted on October 4, 2018, notifying us that IRS announced updated Tax Transcripts Redacting Sensitive Information. Effective September 23, 2018, the current format of the individual tax return transcripts was replaced with an updated version that redacts sensitive personal identifying information of the tax filer. At the end of the current calendar year, when taxpayers or third parties call the IRS with a transcript request, the transcript will be mailed to the taxpayer’s address of record. The transcript will not be faxed on request to either the taxpayer or a third party. These changes are part of an effort to continue to combat stolen identity refund fraud, and to protect taxpayer information. Please see the Electronic Announcement for the list of changes. Below we included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/100418IRSAnnUpdatedTaxTranscriptsRedactSenInfo.html
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